
ANCHOR SYSTEMS
Providing Solutions for your 
applications
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Product

Chemical Injection Mortar for Anchoring Applications

Screw Anchors

Capsule Chemical Anchors

Chemical Anchor for Doweling / Post Installed Rebar Connections 

Stud/Wedge & Sleeve Anchors

Other Metal & Plastic Anchors

Element/Diameter Approvals and FeaturesBase Material

HIT-HY 200
Fast curing injection mortar for high loading in various concrete 
applications.
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Material

HIT-RE 500 V3
Slow curing injection mortar with high loading for both hammer and 
diamond cored holes in concrete as well as approval for 
post-installed rebar applications.

HIT-RE 100
Versatile Slow curing chemical anchor for Cracked and Un-Cracked 
Chemical Anchors. .

HIT-HY 170
Fast-curing injection mortar for all standard applications in 
concrete, masonry as well as retrofitting reinforcement connections.

HIT-MM Plus
Wide range of fastening applications in the medium load range in 
hollow block (with plastic sleeves), solid block and un-cracked con-
crete where no approval is required.

HIT-1
Fast‐curing injection mortar for non-critical applications in concrete 
and masonry.

HVU
Capsule Chemical Anchor for Un-cracked Concrete..

HVU-TZ
Capsule Chemical Anchor for cracked concrete and dynamic load 
applications .

HIT-RE 500 V3
High Strength, Slow Curing, Epoxy Mortar for deep holes in dia-
monded cored and hammer drilled holes.

HIT-RE 100
Standard Slow curing mortar for anchoring and doweling applica-
tions 

HUS3-H/-C HUS-HR/-CR
Efficient, High Performance screw anchor.  Adjustable and remova-
ble for temporary and permanent applications 

HUS3-A/-C/-H/-I/-P(S)
Fastest solution in concrete, masonry and various other base mate-
rials 

HUS/-S
Ideal for serial applications and screw directly into concrete, ma-
sonry and various other base materials without the need for plastic 
plugs.

HST3
High performing stud anchor for cracked concrete applications.

HSA
Standard stud anchor to increase effectiveness and flexibility with 
various verified embedment depths for each size.  

HSL-3
Heavy duty sleeve anchor for high loads including approvals for 
fatigue and dynamic loading applications.  .

HKD
Fast setting, internally threaded drop in anchor.  

HLC
Medium  duty sleeve anchor for various base materials .

HKV
Economical, internally threaded drop in anchor.  

HRD-H/-P/-K/-C
Universal Anchor for various anchors with different head configura-
tions 

HPS
Easy mounting solution for various base materials.  

HIT-Z: M8-M20			 
HIS-N: M8-M20
HIT-V: M8-M30

HIT-V: M8-M30

HIS-N: M8-M20

HIT-V: M8-M30

HIT-V: M6-M16

HIT-IC: M8-M12

HIT-V: M8-M24

HIT-IC: M8-M12

HIT-V: M8-M16

HAS E: M8-M30

HIS-N: M8-M20

HAS TZ: M10-M20

Rebar Ø 8-40 mm

Rebar Ø 8-40 mm

6/8/10/14 mm

6 mm

6 mm

M8-M24

M6-M20

M8-M24

M5-M16

M6-M20

M6-M20

8/10/14 mm

5-8 mm

Customer Service  08000-2333-1 | www.hilti.co.za

Verified with Approval / Assessment / Test Report. Suitable but not part of Approval /Assessment / Test report
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